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Dear Hannah Enderby 

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 

I refer to your official information request on 19 July 2019 relating to positive urine tests for 
1080 in people. 

New Zealand Food Safety (NZFS) did not commission the tests that you refer to in your 
request, nor do we know which agency did so. Therefore, per section 18(g) of the Official 
Information Act 1982 (OIA), your request is refused . NZFS does not hold the information you 
have requested, nor do we have any grounds for believing the information is held by another 
agency. 

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman of our decision to refuse your request. 

Yours sincerely 
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Allan Kinsella 
Director Assurance 
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